
 
 

UNIVERSITY OF NIGERIA NSUKKA 
STUDENTS’ AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT (NSUKKA CAMPUS) 

  
Memorandum 

To: Director, ICT 
                                                                          
 
 
 
Our Ref: UN/DSA/5A/Vol.1B 

From: Dean Students Affairs  
 
 
 
 
Date:  April 20, 2023 

SUBJECT  

RE: OPENING OF ODILI POSTGRADUATE HOSTEL ACCOMMODATION PORTAL FOR 
THE 2021/2022 ACADEMIC SESSION 
 

I am constrained to shift the date for opening of the Odili postgraduate hostel 
accommodation portal from today Thursday 20th April at 9:00 am to Thursday, April 
27th at 9:00am.  
 
Meanwhile, the date and time for the new students will be communicated later. 
 
All inconveniences orchestrated by this development is deeply regretted. This letter 
supersedes all previous communications on this matter.  
 
Kindly take appropriate action(s) in line with this new directive Sir. 
 
Thanks. 

 
Prof Edwin O. Omeje 
Dean of Students 
 
Cc:  Vice-Chancellor 
       Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Administration) 
       Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic) 
       Deputy Vice-Chancellor (UNEC) 
       Registrar  
       Bursar 
       Librarian 
       Director, Servicom 
       Public Relation Officer (PRO) 
       Associate Dean, Students Nsukka Campus 
       Hall Governor, Odili Post Graduate Hall 
 
 
 
 


